

UACHTARÁN NA HÉIREANN

(PRESIDENT OF IRELAND)

BAILE ÁTHA CLIATH

10th September, 1963

Dear Professor.

I received your letter of the 14th of August and your memorandum.

I am very grateful, but my position as President predudes me from expressing any views on your interesting thesis and proposal: statements on national policy are reserved as the prerogative of the Government. I have, accordingly, sent a copy of your letter and memorandum to our Minister for External Affairs.

Sincerely yours,

Eamon EValora.

Professor Hans Teirring, Kitzbuhel, Tirol, Austria.